EZRA ATTIA LTD

21 March 2013

Development Control
Planning Services

London Borough of Camden
Town Hall

Argyle Street

London

WCIH 8ND

Dear Sirs

Design and Access Statement

The changes that are proposed in this application are essentially to reconstruct the front
elevation at second floor level to bring it into line with the properties on either side. As
near as possible it is our intention to reproduce the same spacing of windows and
appearance of the fagade and to regularise that side of the Mews at its lower end.

Access to the property will not be affected as the fagade at ground floor level is unaltered.

| trust that the above meets with your requirements. If anything further is required please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Yours since

Peter Barton
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